PUBLIC NOTICE
March 1, 2023

Lake Rd and entrance to Nickel Beach closed temporarily for maintenance

Beginning today, City of Port Colborne crews will temporarily close Lake Rd at Fares St. to conduct
remediation work at Nickel Beach, as requested by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and
Parks.

To ensure public safety on the work site, the entrance to Nickel Beach will also be temporarily closed.

The road and beach entrance closures will take place between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. from Wed. March 1
to Fri. March 3.

City staff thank residents for their understanding as we complete this important work.

Stay informed
Subscribe to our news channel to get the latest information on City operations.



https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsubscribe.portcolborne.ca%2Fsubscribe&data=05%7C01%7CJasmine.Peazel-Graham%40portcolborne.ca%7C4bfae45a8e9545f025c808db10fb471a%7C5536de6fac1f444588a14b9cdc40f906%7C0%7C0%7C638122443631425193%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TBMzrvYiiRy%2BFma81HIQPBe8ekOlN5ezSr3GhaqmpWE%3D&reserved=0

